
 

Danville Area Community College 

Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee 

October 24, 2017 

12:00 p.m., Laura Lee Room 

 

The Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee met in the Laura Lee Room on 

Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 12:00 p.m.     

 

Those present were:  Dr. Stephen Nacco, Kerri Thurman, Linda Bolton, Sandra Finch, 

Lon Henderson, Bob Mattson, Carla Boyd, Cicely Dowell, Gladys Davis, Martha Espino, 

Dave Kietzmann, Rev. Thomas Miller, Dawn Nasser, Pastor Tyson Parks, Gina Davis 

and Jill Cranmore.       

 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

Dr. Nacco welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending. He introduced Carla 

Boyd who will now be hosting the meetings.    

 

ENROLLMENT AND DIVERSITY STATISTICS 

Bob Mattson reviewed the enrollment and diversity statistics.  He shared the Fall Tenth 

Day Student Enrollment by Ethnicity and the Spring End of Term Enrollment by 

Ethnicity.   

 

COLLEGE UPDATE 

Dr. Nacco shared the Annual Report and the Great Manufacturing and Logistics Careers 

in the Danville Area Booklet. Dr. Nacco also talked about Carla Boyd now being a part 

of the senior leadership team and her involvement with the Getting Ahead program. 

 

Dr. Nacco noted that our enrollment is up slightly. He discussed the 3+1 program, Illinois 

Manufacturing Association, the American Job Center, and the bonus class program. 

 

ROUNDTABLE 

Carla Boyd will be running future committee meetings. Carla stated that the meetings 

will still be only an hour long and lunch will be served.  She also recommended that the 

meetings be every other month.  

 

FUTURE MEETING DATE 

The date of the next meeting is Tuesday, December 19, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.  Meeting 

adjourned at 1:00 p.m. 

      Minutes as recorded by Gina Davis 


